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As Bakersfield College continues to address the needs of the student constituency it is important to 
recognize and celebrate the accomplishments of all of those who have achieved their aspirations. The 
Black Graduates Recognition Ceremony is not only an opportunity to honor those who have successfully 
obtained their goals, but it is also an event that provides hope and encouragement for those who are 
still striving. The AASU has begun to revitalize the Black/African American Student interest, and its 
membership is increasing. The AASU leadership is committed to the long term success of the program. 
 
I fully support the AASU and the Black Graduates Recognition Ceremony. Further, I encourage the SGA 
to show its support of this student constituency. 
 
Thank you all for considering this matter. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Anthony 
 
Dr. Anthony Culpepper, CPA, CMA, CFM 

Vice President, Finance and Administrative Services 
Bakersfield College 

Treasurer 
Bakersfield College Foundation 
1801 Panorama Drive 
Bakersfield, CA 93305 
Office 661-395-4487 
Anthony.culpepper@bakersfieldcollege.edu 

 

 
 
 

mailto:Anthony.culpepper@bakersfieldcollege.edu

